
 

 

 

26th March 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Following the North Warwickshire Borough Council High Covid case alert for our 

area, please could I remind you that we are still in lockdown and therefore the 

following should NOT be happening: 

 

 Children visiting other family homes 

 Sleepovers 

 Children from different households playing together outside of school 

 

Please adhere to the guidelines so that you are not putting adults and children in 

school at risk. 

 

As we are in the high alert area, I would also urge you to collect or order 

Lateral Flow Devices (which are plastic cartridge home test kits) and test 

regularly particularly if anyone in the family is displaying  any of the wider 

symptoms such as cold like symptoms, sore throat, severe fatigue, headaches, 

muscle aches or upset stomach. 

 

If anyone in the household has any of the main three Covid symptoms (new or 

worsening cough, high temperature and loss or change in taste or smell) please 

ensure that you arrange for a PCR test either via the post or at a local test 

centre.  The household must self-isolate for 10 days from the date of first 

symptoms unless there is a negative PCR test result. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

A H Simpson 

Headteacher 


